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SALARY INCREASES SLOWLY COMING BACK TO PRE-RECESSION LEVEL

 As the U.S. economy continues to recover from the recession, salary increases are gradually returning to pre-recession levels.
Salary budgets and base salaries increased significantly from 2009-2011 and the outlook is even better for 2012. Read the full article here: More U.S. Employees
to Get Raises as Pay Freeze Thaws

 


